Elmer, Linda

T ET TS 2 |
From: Owczarski, Jim

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 3:29 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: FW: Voicing Community Support for Amanda Avalos's Confirmation

Another.

Jim

From: Zong Yang [mailto:zong@hawamke.org]

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 3:03 PM

To: Lewis, Chantia; Rainey, Khalif; Dimitrijevic, Marina; Spiker, Scott; Borkowski, Mark
Cc: Owczarski, Jim

Subject: Voicing Community Support for Amanda Avalos's Confirmation

Dear Alders

My name is Huezong Yang and I work at the Hmong American Women's Association as an advocate against
violence in Milwaukee. I am writing to voice my support for the nomination of Amanda Avalos to the FPC. Her
experience as a community organizer and a queer woman of color bring a much needed perspective to the FPC.
Issues of Policing and safety will continue to impact young people and queer people of color heavily, and that is
why her perspective on the FPC is so essential. I ask that you move forward and approve her nomination so that
the City of Milwaukee can begin to heal again.

Respectfully,

Huezong Yang



